
Division of Midwifery - Department of Obstetrics 
University Hospital of Northern BC 

1475 Edmonton St, Prince George, BC V2M 1S2 
 

Advertisement for Midwifery Position 
 
The Division of Midwifery at UHNBC, reporting to the Department of Obstetrics, invites interested midwives to apply for 
medical staff privileges. There are 2 full-time equivalent positions available. Members of the Division of Midwifery work in 
community based clinics, and provide midwifery services to women and their families who reside in the city of Prince 
George and surrounding communities. 
 
Criteria for Eligibility 
A prospective applicant must: 

 Be registered, or eligible for registration with the College of Midwives of British Columbia; 

 Be physically located and in Prince George when on call; 

 Have agreed to join an established midwifery practice located in the City of Prince George. 
 

Successful applicants will be invited to apply for privileges at UHNBC. Ideal candidates will have: 

 Proven clinical excellence and experience in the provision of midwifery and maternity care; 

 Professional or leadership experience; 

 Commitment to the hospital(s) and the community; 

 Teaching experience (post-education); 

 Demonstrated experience in working with women who are historically underserved, and a commitment to and working 
knowledge of an anti-oppression, diversity and inclusion; 

 Demonstrated commitment to positive collegial relationships, furthering the profession of midwifery and engaging in 
interprofessional collaboration.  

 

New Registrants are welcome to apply, and will be fully supported via mentorship with an established midwifery practice.  

The Division of Midwifery is committed to increasing workforce diversity and encourages Aboriginal midwives and midwives 

from underrepresented groups to apply and self-identify. 

Application Process 

Only completed applications comprising of the following will be considered. 

1. Letter of intent; 
2. Current Curriculum Vitae; 
3. Have undergone a phone or in-person interview with the Division of Midwifery;  
4. A signed agreement to join an established midwifery practice located in the City of Prince George; 
5. Contact information for three (3) referees including one obstetrical consultant, one obstetrical nursing colleague, 

and one current or former midwifery practice partner, who are able to provide a direct assessment of your 

functioning within the maternity care domain. 

Please submit completed applications to: 

Colleen Fisher 
Division of Midwifery – University Hospital of Northern BC 
Room #409, 4th Floor -1475 Edmonton St, Prince George, BC V2M 1S2 
Email: Colleen.Fisher@northernhealth.ca 
 

Successful applicants will be notified within a week of interviews and immediately invited to apply for privileges. Please note that the 

process to obtain hospital privileges can take up to two months. 


